

June 24, 2019

Ms. Cui-fen Guo, President Shandong Women's University

Dear Ms. Guo,

It is with pleasure that I invite you and your colleagues from Shandong Women's University (SDWU) to visit Saint Mary's College, Notre Dame, Indiana, USA in Mid-October 2019. We would be happy to have delegates of SDWU participate in discussions regarding future collaborative opportunities between Saint Mary's College and SDWU. Saint Mary's College will assist in making certain logistical arrangements. We understand that all costs of travel will be paid by SDWU.

Members of the Shandong Women's University Delegation are as follows:

| No. | Name | Gender | Date of Birth | Institution | Title |
|-----|--------------------|--------|---------------|---------------------------------------|-------------|
| 1 | GUO Cui-fen | Female | 8/24/1962 | President Office | President |
| 2 | CUI Xiao-hong | Female | 6/11/1968 | School of Foreign Languages | Interpreter |
| 3 | LI Ying | Female | 4/14/1971 | Department of Scientific Research | Director |
| 4 | ZHANG Ke- cheng | Male | 10/31/1965 | School of International Management | Dean |
| 5 | DONG Ji-he | Male | 9/4/1973 | School of Education | Dean |

My colleagues and I look forward to welcoming you on to our campus in the fall.

Warmest regards,

Ar. Mancy Ackvasil Dr. Nancy Nekvasil, President

Saint Mary's College

Notre Dame, Indiana, USA

president@saintmarys.edu